

Newsletter

March 2017

Changes at Bournemouth 2026 Trust

The Trust's Development Manager, Tina Thompson, is leaving her role at the end of this week. All members are invited to The Old School House on Friday 31 March from 3 pm onwards to say farewell.

In the meantime and starting 1 April 2017, Bournemouth 2026 Trust will be putting in place a new streamlined structure. The process of recruitment for a new Development Manager is currently underway and we hope to make an announcement soon.

The Trust wishes to thank Tina for all her hard work and commitment and wishes her the best for the future. Thanks again Tina!

Dorset Equality Group Presents 'The Divide'

As part of the Bournemouth University Festival of Learning, the newly created Dorset Equality Group in partnership with Bournemouth 2026 Trust will be screening the film 'The Divide'.

The screening will take place at 17:30 on Monday 10th July at Bournemouth University. Please refer to the Festival Guide for more information when it is released.

The Divide is a film based on the work The Spirit Level (Why Equality is Better for Everyone) which demonstrates how almost everything - from life expectancy to mental illness, violence to illiteracy – is affected not by how wealthy a society is but how equal it is. It also shows us that societies with a bigger gap between rich and poor are bad for everyone in them – including the well-off. This is a rare opportunity to see this film followed up by a discussion

about how we can find positive solutions and move towards a happier, fairer future.

Small Increase in OSH Meeting Room Hire



The Trust has reviewed hire charges for the meeting room and assembly hall for the next financial year and is making an increase to streamline and simplify charges as well as ensure costs are covered. As part of your package, members receive a 35% discount on hire charges, which means they are still great value for money, and unlimited tea and coffee is provided for a charge of just £1 per head if you would like refreshments provided for your training event or meeting.

From 1st April 2017 the following charges will apply:

	Non-member	Member proposed
Assembly Hall - Full Day	£15.00 per hour (7 hour booking = £105)	£68.25
Assembly Hall - Half Day	£15.00 per hour (4 hour booking = £60)	£39.00
Meeting Room – min 2 hour booking	£11 per hour	£7.15 per hour

Any bookings already accepted at the 2016/17 rates will be honoured at those rates, but the new rates will apply to all new bookings.

Follow us on Twitter | Find us on Facebook